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For immediate release 
 
 

The Air Cadet League of Canada Announces 
Recipient of the WestJet Pilots’ Association  

Continuation Pilot Training Award 
 
 
OTTAWA, October 15, 2015 – The Air Cadet League of Canada is pleased to announce Sgt Nicolas Aminot, of 176 
Boeing of Canada Squadron in Winnipeg, Manitoba, as this year’s recipient of the WestJet Pilots’ Association 
Continuation Pilot Training Award. 
 
Ever since Sgt Aminot took his glider pilot scholarship course, he knew that being a pilot was what he wanted to do. He 
plans on attending the Confederation College for his post-secondary studies in hopes of becoming an airline pilot. 
 
The WestJet Pilots’ Association Continuation Pilot Training Award is presented annually to one of the top graduates of 
the Power Pilot Training Program who expresses an interest in a career as a commercial pilot. Applicants must be 
actively involved in an Air Cadet Squadron and must hold a current Transport Canada Private Pilot License. 
 
The Air Cadet League of Canada is a civilian, non-profit, community-based and volunteer-led organization that in 
collaboration with the Department of National Defence and our other partners, is dedicated to supporting the 
objectives of the Royal Canadian Air Cadet program. The purposes of the League are to advance the education of the 
Air Cadets and to promote an interest in the air element of the Canadian Forces. 
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